


22 July 2016 

Dear Dr. Naresh, 

On behalf of the Blomvlei Road Baptist Church Family, we would like to 
express our sincere gratitude for your anointed ministry this past week. 

We believe that the Word of God enriched the lives of those who attended 
the evening meetings and trust that He will continue the work of 
transformation in the lives of His people. 

Thank you for preaching the Word in such a pure, simple manner. The truths 
that were expounded will echo in our hearts and minds for years to come. 

We pray the Lord's continued blessing and anointing upon you, His servant, 
and His Word as you minister to many souls in the days ahead and may He 
grant you journey mercies as you travel both nationally and internationally. 

Please send our love and greetings to the Global Evangelistic Ministries 
Team in the States as well as your lovely family and accept this small gift as 
a token of our appreciation for your sacrificial ministry. 

Yours in Christ's Service, 

The Pastoral Leadership of the Blomvlei Road Baptist Church 
Cape Town, South Africa 
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